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Imagine-Chancellor Families and Staff: 
 
Imagine-Chancellor follows the direction of The School District of Palm Beach County as they 
are in coordination with federal, state, and local emergency managers who are actively 
monitoring the progress of Hurricane Ian and its threat to the West Coast of Florida.  Imagine-
Chancellor will be open tomorrow (Tuesday, Sept. 27th) and all students and staff are 
expected to report to school.  Before and After Care will be open tomorrow.  However, all 
after school activities (clubs and sports) will be CANCELLED tomorrow. 
 
Due to the uncertainty of Hurricane Ian’s path, hazardous conditions could occur in our area.  
Therefore, we will update all families and staff as needed regarding potential schedule changes 
for Wednesday.  Please pay close attention to all communication tools (i.e., Parent Square, 
Facebook, and website) for the latest updates.   
 
It is our top priority to ensure the safety of all our Imagine-Chancellor family.   
 
 
With appreciation, 
 
Stephanie Standley  
Principal 


